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Oll, CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871 .

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 31, 1954

Amerada Petroleum Co.
P. O. Bex 2040
Tulsa 2, Oklahoma

Attention: Mr,. D. C. Capps

Re: DC-43 - Joyce Pruitt #1
1-31-218-37E

Gentlemen:

We are in receipt of your letter of December 22, 1954 requesting
the cancellation of the Administrative Crder DC-43 g§ranting permission
to dually complete the above described well. The reason given for the
cancellation of the above order was the lack of commercial quantities o
§%s in the Tubb Gas Zone.

Effective this date, Administrative Order DC-43 covering the ibove
well is withdrawn.

Vciy truly yours,

W. B. Macey
Secretary - Director

WBM:jh
cc: Ofl Conservation Commission, Hobbs

N. M. Oil & Gas Engineering Comm. » Hobbs
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